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January 23, 2018

Fraser Valley Regional District
45950 Cheam Avenue
ChilliwackBC V2P 1N6

RECEIVED
JAN 2 9 2018

FRASER VALLEY REGIONAL DISTRICT
DEPARTMENT.

File No: 3800-20
Office of the City Clerk

Attention: Paul Gipps, Chief Administrative Officer

Dear Mr. Gipps,

Re: Statutory Consent for "Fraser Valley Regional District Regional Parks Service Area
Amendment Bylaw No. 1455. 201 7"

Council, at its Regular meeting held January 23, 2018 passed the following resolution:

"Stam ) That Council provide statutory consent to the Fraser Valley Regional District for
Waddington ( the adoption of "Fraser Valley Regional District Regional Parks Service Area

Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017 ".

Carried unanimously''''

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Corporate Services
Department at 604-793-2986.

Yours truly,

/%<->
l/~

Janice McMurray
Deputy City Clerk

pc: Glen Savard, Director of Finance

8550 Young Road | Phone: 604. 792. 9311
Chilliwack, BC V2P 8A4 I Fax: 604. 795. 8443

www. chilliwack. com



ON THE FRASER

CORPORATE ADMINISTRATION

FILE: 01-0460-40

January 16, 2018

Paul Gipps, Chief Administrative Officer
Fraser Valley Regional District
45950 Cheam Avenue
Chilliwack, BC V2P1N6
paipDsOfvrd. ca

Dear Paul:

Re: Statutory Municipal Consent for Proposed Fraser Valley Regional District
Regional Parks Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017

As per your request dated December 21, 2017, a report went forward to the Council of the
District of Mission on January 8, 2018 regarding amendments to the Fraser Valley Regional
District Regional Parks Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017. Council has provided
its consent and a certified true copy of the Council resolution is attached for your records.
Yours truly,

Ron Poole
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

End.

P. O. Box 20, 8645 Stave Lake Street, Mission. B. C. V2V 4L9
Phone (604) 820-3704 Fax (604) 826-1363 & (604)820-3715 Web Site: www. mission. ca E-mail: rpoole@mission. ca
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District o ir Mission

CERTIFIED TRUE COPY OF RESOLUTION NO. RC18/009 ADOPTED BY THE COUNCIL OF
THE DISTRICT OF MISSION ON JANUARY 8, 2018:

RESOLVED:

That Council for the District of Mission provide consent to the Fraser Valley Regional District
Regional Parks Sen/ice Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017

CARRIED

I HEREBY CERTIFY the foregoing to be a true and correct copy
of Resolution No. RC18/009 adopted by the Council of the
District of Mission on the 8th day of January, 2018.

^^u^t

Jennifer Russell
DEPUTY CORPORATE OFFICER



HARRISON HOT SPRINGS
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File: 0400-60

January 16, 2018

Fraser Valley Regional District
45950 Cheam Avenue
Chilliwack, BCV2P1N6

Attention: Paul Gipps

Dear Mr. Gipps:

Subject: Fraser Valley Regional District Regional Parks Service Area
Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017 - Statutory Consent

Further to the Fraser Valley Regional District's request of December 21, 2017, 1 am
pleased to advise that at the Regular Council Meeting on January 15, 2018,
Council passed the following resolution:

THAT Council consents to the Fraser Valley Regional District's Regional
Parks Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017

Yours truly,

Debra Key,
Chief Administt/ative Officer/CO

/dk

Municipal Office: P.O. Box 160, 495 Hot Springs Road, Harrison Hot Springs, BC VOM 1KO
E info@harrisonhotsprings. ca W www. harrisonhotsprings. ca

T 604 796 2171 F 604 796 2192
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DISTRICT OF

KENT
DISTRICT OF

7170 Cheam Avenue

RO. Box 70
Agassiz, British Columbia
Canada VOM1AO

January 29, 2018

Tel: (604 796-2235
Fax: (604) 796-9854
Web: www. district. k8nt. bc. ca

FILE: 0400-60

Mr. Paul Gipps
Chief Administrative Officer

Fraser Valley Regional District
45950 Cheam Avenue
Chilliwack, BCV2P1N6

Dear Mr. Gipps:

Re: Request for Statutory Municipal Consent for Proposed Fraser Valley Regional
District Regional Parks Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017

Thank you for your letter and background memorandum received on January 4, 2018.

At its Regular meeting held on January 8, 2018, Council considered the Fraser Valley
Regional District's request for consent of the Fraser Valley Reginal District Regional Parks
Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017.

As a result of this information Council approved the following motion:

"THAT a letter be sent to the Fraser Valley Regional District consenting to the
proposed Fraser Valley Regional District Regional Parks Service Area Amendment
Bylaw No. 1455, 2017" .

Please find enclosed a certified copy of the aforementioned resolution.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours sincerely,

Wallace Mah
Chief Administrative Officer

Attachments

pc: C. Lee, Director of Corporate Services
D. Kohuch, Director of Development Services
J. Thomton, Director of Community Services and Projects
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7170 Cheam Avenue

RO. Box 70
Agassiz, Biitish Columbia
Canada VOM1AO

Tel: (604 796-2235
Fax: (604) 796-9854
Web: www.district.kent. bc.ca

RESOLUTION #R2018-021

THAT a letter be sent to the Fraser Valley Regional District consenting
to the proposed Fraser Valley Regional District Regional Parks Service
Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017.

I hereby certify the above
to be a true and correct copy
of Resolution #R2018-021
passed by the Council of the
District of Kent on the 8th day
of January, 2018.

L^
Clair Lee
Director of Corporate Services



DISTR CT OF

HOPE
325 Wallace Street, P.O. Box 609 Hope, B. C. VOX ILO

Phone: 604-869-5671 Facsimile: 604-869-2275
Website: www. hope. ca
Email: info@hope.ca

January 9, 2018

Fraser Valley Regional District
45950 Cheam Avenue
Chilliwack, BC V2P 1N6

Dear Mr. Paul Gipps,

Re: Fraser Valley Regional District Regional Parks Service Area
Amendment Bylaw No. 1455, 2017

Council of the District of Hope, at their Regular Council Meeting held January 8, 2018
passed the following resolution in support of the above mentioned bylaw:

THAT Council of the District of Hope consents to the adoption of Fraser Valley
Regional District Regional Parks Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1455,
2018.

The District trusts that the above meets your requirements.

Sincerely,

Donna Bellingham
Director of Corporate Services

File No. 400-50


